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We are not concerned with getting a refund. Just need the permit to be withdrawn as there

will be no work done. 

Thank you. 

Have a great day.

Coral Ramiro

Administrative Assistant- Permit Technician

Office: 352-629-8617 - Fax: 352-629-2551

3621 NW 27th Ave 

Ocala, FL 34475

From: Melissa Garber <mgarber@columbiacountyfla.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 1, 2022 10:52 AM

To: Coral Ramiro <coral.ramiro@trademarkelect.com>

Subject: Permit #45611

 
Good morning,

I can get this permit withdrawn. If you would like to get any money available back, you can send me

a letterhead signed by the contractor requesting the permit be withdrawn, the reason why, and any

monies owed returned. Please include the permit # and the address to have it sent to. The process

for a return can take several months, as it has to go before the board. Thanks! Have a great day!

 

“Gratitude unlocks the

fullness of life. It turns

what we have into enough.”

Melissa Garber
Administrative Supervisor

Columbia County
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Building and Zoning

135 NE Hernando Ave, Suite B-21

Lake City, Florida 32055

Ph (386) 758-1007

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the

intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential, proprietary, and/or privileged information

protected by law.  If you are not the intended recipient, you may not use, copy, or distribute this e-

mail message or it's attachments.  If you believe you have received this e-mail message in error,

please contact the sender by reply e-mail and telephone immediately and destroy all copies of the

original message.

 


